
 

   

 

 

Curitiba, October 29th, 2021 

 

CHAIRMAN COMMUNICATION 017/2021 

 

Dear ITKF Member Organizations, 

 

I hope everyone is in good health.  

Initially we would like to immensely thank sensei Fernando Silva and ITKF 

Portugal team, as well as sensei Roman Pavlovic and ITKF Europe team for the work 

developed for the realization of the Master Course and the European Cup.  

The events were a great success and marked the gradual return to ITKF face-

to-face activities. 

 

 

 

 

The first General Meeting was also held in a hybrid format (in person/virtual) 

with the entire agenda being discussed, voted on and approved. 

 

 



 

   

 

 

 

We also inform you of some adjustments to our calendar of activities (see 

attached): 

 

November, 17 - 21     Technical Course / Asian Cup (Toshkent - Uzbekistan) 

 

November, 24 - 29  ITKF Master Course / Intercontinental Cup (Cairo – Egypt) 

 

December, 4 - 5      Budo Congress (online) 

 

December, 9 - 11    ITKF Master Course (São José dos Pinhais – Brazil) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                 The tradition continues!!! 

 

 

 

Gilberto Gaertner 

ITKF Chairman 


